
 

On January 2nd, we celebrate the feast of the 

Epiphany of Our Lord a time when we recall the 

visit of the Three Wise Men. There is an old 

tradition of blessing your home on this day. The 

blessing has biblical roots tied to the Passover 

(Exodus 12:1-13). It takes place on the Epiphany 

marking the visitation of the Magi to the Christ 

Child and the revelation that Jesus is the son of 

God. If you wish to do this blessing, directions are 

in the back of the church and blessed chalk will be 

available after Mass on January 2nd or you may 

pick it up in the office. 

 

The KOC meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Parish Hall. All Knights in good standing (current dues paid) 

are encouraged to attend.  Next meeting will be January 20, 2022, 

7PM-masks are optional at meetings. 

Reno Hammond, Al McCauley, JR Vela, Vade 

Keithley, Joe Shaffer, Louis Tholen, Mike 

Skidmore 

 

The Knights of Columbus have decided to host Social Hours 

after  each Sunday Mass, starting January 2, 2022. We hope 

you will join us after each Mass, enjoy some tasty morsels, 

coffee, tea, and juice, and each others company. It will be A 

GREAT ALTERNATIVE TO MEETING IN THE COLD OUTSIDE 

THE FRONT STEPS. 

Please join us in the Social Hall. Donations will be accepted. 

 

BINGO will start again on January 2nd, from 2-4pm. Doors 

open at 1:30. 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR  

TO ALL OUR PARISH FAMILIES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Father Suresh, Dawn, Ann, & Sue 


